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EVERYTHING YOU ALWAYS WANTED TO
KNOW ABOUT SPECIAL LIBRARIES

Our October meeting will feature

guest speaker Barb Lounsbery,

formerly of the Ontario Horticultural

Institute. Barb is a member of the

Lincoln Public Library board and does

book reviews. She will be sharing

her knowledge of special libraries.

Don 11 miss it!

DATE: Monday, October 22, 1979

PLACE: St. Catharines Collegiate
Room 201

TIME: 8:00 p.m.

After the meeting, we will adjourn

to a local hotel for liquid

refreshments.

Tickets will be available at the

meeting for a raffle to be held

at the December 4 meeting. First

Prize is a glass turkey, second

and third, glass ducks!

A SPECIAL THANK YOU

We would like to express- a sincere

thank you to Mr. Jarvis, Reference

Librarian at Welland Public Library,

for a most interesting and informative

talk on British Library Systems at our

September meeting.

PLAN AHEAD!

Just a reminder that the OALT/ABO

Annual Conference will be held in

May. Send for your regristration

information today! Details are

available from Andrew Porteus.

TIME IS RUNNING OUT!

Don't forget to register for our

upcoming workshop on LIBRARY DISPLAYS.

It will be held at Brock University on

Saturday, October 13, 1979. Registration

forms are available in the September

newsletter.

DINNER MEETING IN NIAGARA FALLS.COMING IN DECEMBER — ANNUAL CHRISTMAS

WATCH FOR DETAILS!




